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Isomedix, Inc.
ATTN: Mr. George R. Dietz

President
80 South Jefferson Road
Whiopany, New Jersey 07981

Gentlemen:

Subject' Inspection 79-03

This refers to the inspection conducted by Dr. J. Glenn of this office on
September 7,1979, at your facility in Parsippany, New Jersey, of activities
authorized by NRC License No. 29-15364-01 and to the discussions of our findii.gs
held by Dr. Glenn with yourself and Mr. Ronk of your staff at the conclusion of
the inspection. This also refers to the meeting held at the NRC's License
Management Branch Office on September 11, 1979 and attended by yourself and Mr.
J. Masefield of Isomedix and by Dr. Glenn of this office, Mr. N. Bassin and P.
Guinn of the License Management Branch, and Mr. J. Me zger of the NRC Office of
Inspection and Enforcement.

The area examined during this inspection '= * iced to a review of your pro-
gress in decontaminating portions of your facility prior to release of these
areas for unrestricted use. Within this area, t.te inspection consisted of
selective examinations of procedures and representative records, interviews with
personnel, measurements made by the inspector, and observations by the inspector.

Within the scope of this inspection, no items of noncompliance were observed.

In accordance with Section '.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice," Part 2, Title
10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter will be placed in the
Public Document Room.

No reply to this letter is required; however, should you have any questions
concerning this inspection, we will be pleased to discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

D
[MaterialsRadiologicalProtectionRobert icClintock, Chief.
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